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BY EMAIL 

September 28, 2023 

Carla Molina 
Senior Regulatory Coordinator  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street, 7th Floor South Tower 
Toronto ON M5G 2P5 
regulatory@HydroOne.com    
 

Dear Ms. Molina:  

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Leave to Construct Application – Etobicoke Greenway Project  
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2023-0199 

Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) completeness letter dated September 19, 
2023, the OEB has determined that it will dispose of this proceeding without a hearing 
pursuant to its powers under section 21(4)(b) of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998. 
Reasons for the OEB decision will follow. 

Please direct any questions relating to this application to the Case Manager, Thomas 
Eminowicz, at Thomas.Eminowicz@oeb.ca.  

Yours truly, 

 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration 

c:  Monica Caceres, Hydro One Networks Inc., Applicant Counsel  
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